
 

 

 

 

 

 

28th January 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Active Northumberland are running a tennis camp on Tuesday 19th February for 

children in Years 2, 3 and 4 starting at 10am at Astley Park with a free lunch of 

sandwiches and fruit served from 11.45am.  On Friday 22nd February there will 

also be a free lunch served from 11.45am with indoor activities afterwards.  If 

you would like your child to have the free lunch kindly call in at the school office 

and collect a consent form. 

 

This year the transition week for Year 4 children is week commencing 8th July 

2019 and an open afternoon for the Middle School will be on the 12th July 2019.  

More information from Whytrig and Seaton Sluice Middle Schools will follow at a 

later date. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

School Photographs – 5th March  

World Book Day - 7th March 

Red Nose Day – 15th March 

 

More information for these will follow. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, PQSI. 


